May 8, 1995 Minutes of the Tassel Top Committee

Present: KRobert Metz, Chairperson, stephen Crockett, martin Krauter,
James Lewis, and Charles smith.

The agenda was approved.

The minutes of April 12, 1995, were approved as read.

01ld Business:
Evan Gilman presented the Eagle Scout project he would like to do at

Tassel Top; a nature trail that would wind through out the park. ne
will do a detailed report to be approved by the scout master and then
presented to the Tassel Top Committee. Evan was given the 0.K. to
start his paperwork. The committee also suggested that R. Metz contact
the park neighbors; the Burnhams and Mr. Mason to advise them of Evan's

pro ject, .

The two candidates applications for Park Ranger were reviewed and
Steve SwicK was asked to come in for an interview. After the
interview he was unanimously recommended to M. Krauter for the Head

Ranger's position.

Donna Johnson dropped off the new brochures that will he distributed
before the Town Meeting.

The traffic light at the Park entrance will not be in place this
summer - there are more obstacles to be worked out.

The Town Recreation Committee voted to continue to use the beach on
Crescent Lake for their summer swimming program this summer and not
accept the offer of the Tassel Top Committee to have their program

at the new site.

New Business: Status of the Park.
With a new Ranger on board the beach should be ready by opening day.

The snack bar will consist of vending machines.

A new company ‘will be contacted re: porta johns.

Stickers and passes are ready and being sold.

The Ranger will hire the personnel needed for this summer.

Cabin rental still has openings. Three weeks are presently reserved.
This being Charles Smith's last meeting, a unanimous vote of
appreciation was given him and so noted in the Minutes. Charles

turned over his committee record book to incoming member Jim Lewis.

The next meeting will be held on June 13, 1995, 7:00 p.m. at Town Hall.

Meeting was adjourned at 8:57 p.am



